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DOCKET NOS, 50-280
50-281

Virginia Electric and Power Company
ATTN: Mr. J. H. Ferguson

Executive Vice President-Power
P.0. Box 26666
Richmond, Virginia 23261
Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated
with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review.

May 16, 1980, which was filed
The applica-

tion (Proposed Change 86) relates to clarification of the term "operable" for

Surry 1 and 2.
fees of $1,200 and $400, respectiveiy.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as a result of a preliminary
review of the above application, it has been determined

Your request was accompanied by Class II and Class I amendment

that this application

involves consideration of a single safety issue and, therefore, Class III and

Class I fees are applicable.

- tional sum of $2,800 to this office.
by the ONRR staff it is determined
will be made.

Sincerely,

s

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration

DISTRIBUTION:

Docket FiTe (2)

PDR

LPDR

LFMB Reactor File (3)
~Jd. S. Neighbors, ORB-1
. C. Parrish, ORB-1

R. Diggs, LFMB

LFMB R/F (2)

v

sp11120 SAA y

It is requested that your Company remit an addi-
If in the final review of your application
that these fees are incorrect, an adjustment
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